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Week 7 
 

20/11/17 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

The year is quickly coming to a close. 

Over the next few weeks we will be 

celebrating our successes of 2017.  

The Year 12 Graduation  Assembly is on 

the 6th of December, and the Awards 

Assembly on Monday 11th of December. 

The assemblies will be a 9:45 am start. 

So please arrive at 9:30 sharp. 

Susan Small is creating the Chronicle 

and teachers are finalising reports. 

Reports, class placements for 2018 and 

the Chronicle will all go home on 

Wednesday the 13th of December. 

Be assured, class groupings and room 

placement have been thoroughly 

planned and co-ordinated to provide the 

best for all students. 

PARA MEADOWS ART SHOW 2017 

We are looking forward to The Para 

Meadows Art Show which precedes the 

Trivia Night. This is  a showcase of some 

of our student’s wonderful artwork which 

has been entered into shows and 

exhibitions over this year. 

It has been a wonderful effort from the 

students and staff. Everyone is welcome 

to come along on Saturday 25th of 

November between 5:30pm and 6:30 

pm to view the students work. 

Thank you to Sabine for organising 

the art show, and helping our 

students shine  through art. 

 

TRIVIA NIGHT 

Trivia will begin at 7.00pm. It’s an 80’s 

and 90’s theme so you can decorate 

your table and come dressed to match 

the theme. 

We have great prizes & auctions 

including a meet & greet with Guy 

Sebastian  & tickets to Carols in the City. 

https://www.leafautismservices.com.au/

sebastian-foundation-carols-2017 

Thank you to the Trivia Committee 

and Helen in particular for all the 

organisation of this event. 

Parent Communication Morning Tea 

Will be held after assembly next week, 

Friday the 1st of December. We will 

meet in the library. We encourage all 

parents /carers to come along and 

discuss their child’s communication with 

staff or have a chat with other parents. 

PARA MEADOWS P&C  

MEETINGWednesday the 29th of 

November at 9:30am will be the AGM of 

the Para Meadows P&C. The AGM will be 

followed by a general meeting outlining 

the future directions of school and P & C. 



 

PBL students of the week  

Darcy Nesevski and Luke Meharg  

received the award for  

‘I Am Peaceful’ 

‘I wait quietly’ 

   Well done! 

 

A special THANK YOU  to the members of the BETHZATHA FELLOWSHIP FOR THE 

DISABLED for the donation of $2500.00 towards the refurbishment of our sensory room. 

 

HEALTHY HAROLD 

This week the students have been enjoying visiting the HEALTHY HAROLD van. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thu 23 Nov Jessica &  Amy 

Fri 24 Nov Paula & John 

Mon 27 Nov Blah Meh & Bronwen Chamberlain 

Tue 28 Nov Leyna 

CLOSED 

Thu 30 Nov Tracy 

Fri 01 Dec Misty 

Mon 04 Dec Suzi 

Tue 05 Dec Jean 

CLOSED 

Thu 07 Dec Jessica & Amy 

Fri 08 Dec Tracy 

Attention Canteen volunteers: 

If you are unable to attend your day please 
phone Tracy on 0438273836 

Para Meadows Ex-Students Group 
 

Anyone interested in joining the group in 2017 

please contact Genevieve on 0417651862 or 

email: genovevecertificate@yahoo.com.au 
You will be most welcome to come along and join in 

the fun with lots of social activities! Open to all school 

leavers and adults with a disability. 
 

Held at Para Meadows school hall from  
7pm-9pm every fortnight on a Wednesday 

night, $3 to attend.  
There are drinks and chips to purchase and we also 

serve a light supper. 
 

Dates for 2017:  

22Nov/06Dec (Xmas party) 
 
 

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED  
If you are interested in helping out please contact 

Genoveve Vieira on 0417651862 or  
email genovevecertificate@yahoo.com.au 


